
Bullet Points: 2020 CIP High Intensity Sign Ordinance 

 

 The City of Toledo is required by federal mandate to meet high intensity sign requirements 

for signage. 

 These funds will allow Transportation to purchase materials to replace existing signage with 

high intensity sign material. 

 This will be a multiyear project requiring funding until all signage is complete, estimated to 

be 8 years. 

 We have the city divided into 105 sectors, we can complete approximately 9-10 sectors a 

year.  To date we have 33 sectors completed.  Each year we make sure we are completing 

sectors in each of the 6 Districts. 

 All roadway signage is being replaced (Regulatory-stops, speed limits, parking, lane control; 

Warning(Yellow)-curve ahead, merge; Informational-street name, hospital, directional) 


